
 

 

  
 

 
Date: November 16, 2018 

To: Great Lakes Water Authority Audit Committee 

From: Nicolette Bateson, CPA 
 Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer  

Re:  Oakland-Macomb Interceptor Drainage District Update 
 
Background:  The Great Lakes Water Authority’ (GLWA) has been engaged with 
representatives of the Oakland-Macomb Interceptor Drainage District (OMIDD) in relation 
to a potential operating arrangement for certain facilities leased by GLWA from the City of 
Detroit.   Those discussions include assets referenced in the attached correspondence from 
earlier in this calendar year. 

Analysis:   The discussion with OMIDD representatives continues to be underway.  This 
has been an opportunity for both parties to exchange information and ideas related to 
financial and operational matters.  There are no definitive next steps at the time of 
preparing this memo. A verbal update will be provided at the Audit Committee meeting. 

Proposed Action:  Receive and file report. 


